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NOTICE

This is for information of all concerned that in terms of the decision taken
in the meeting related to SAMARTH matters on 16.07.2025, employees are
requested to restrain from sending requests from their individual Login IDs
for any upgradation/change in the portal related to employee profile until
the pending requests are cleared from the Admin Login end.

Opening of the next window for submitting updation requests (for
employee profile) will be notified in the website.

Co-operation of all concerned is solicited.
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